
 

School Trustee elections will be held on October 15, 2022. 

Trustees are hardworking community leaders who come together as a     
collective Board of Education in support of student success. The work 

is demanding but important and rewarding. 

 

        Thinking about becoming a school trustee?  

For more information check out the BC School Trustees Association 
website at Trustee Elections - British Columbia School Trustees 

Association (bcsta.org) 
 

https://bcsta.org/resources-and-services/trustee-elections/
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